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PACT Act Town Hall Meeting

What: The HonoringourPromise to Address Comprehensive Toxics
(PACT) Actof2022 isanew law that expands VA health care and
benefits forveterans exposed to burn pits and othertoxic
substances.

Representatives from the U.S.Department of Veterans Affairs and the

New Mexico Department of Veterans Services will be available to
provide an overviewofthe PACT Act and answer questions.

When: Oct6, 2022 (10am-12pm)

Where: Albuquerque/Bank of America Auditoriumatthe
National Hispanic Cultural Center (1701 4" Street SW); or
virtually/online...through Cisco,WebEX, or Telephone.

- Phone: 1-833-558-0712

- WebEx: PACT Act Townhall

Click on the link below for information
on the PACT Act of 2022.
Click here: PACT Act

For more information about the town hall meeting:
(505) 383-2400




